
My name is Brian Murphy and I strongly oppose HF 4300 (“safe storage”) and HF 601 

(mandatory lost and stolen reporting). 

Both of these bills, like all gun control laws, WILL NOT reduce crime. There are several things 

you can do to reduce crime but restricting the constitutional rights of law abiding citizens will 

not.  

Instead, try education children about firearm safety, like in schools. Then, prosecute criminals 

for all the crimes they commit. These are just two examples of what really would reduce crimes 

with guns. 

 

Thank You  

Brian Murphy 


